
 

There is always great news to share about our St. Philip’s College family. The following

achievements align with our College Strategic Objectives: Student Success, Performance

Excellence, and Principle-Centered Leadership. Stay up to date with our faculty, staff, and student

accomplishments by reading the President’s Newsletter online at alamo.edu/spc/newsletter and

follow us on social media @GOSPC. 

 
Student Success

HBCU Scholar Named
Congratulations to St. Philip’s College student
Jabrasia Doss for her selection to participate in
the 2023 HBCU Scholar Recognition Program.
This program recognizes outstanding student
leaders and further empowers them with tools for
excellence. 

Performance Excellence

Dual Credit Culinary Arts
Chef Frank Salinas attended the NISD Dual
Credit Culinary meeting to review classes that will
be offered in Fall 2023. Data was reviewed and
discussed from Academic Year 2022-2023.  

Principle-Centered Leadership

TXCPA 2023 Conference
Maria Luna-Chavez attended the Texas Certified
Public Accountants 2023 CPE Conference from
June 14 to June 16. The conference was
sponsored by the TXCPA Education Foundation.

https://www.alamo.edu/spc/about-spc/leadership/president/presidents-newsletters/
https://cloud.3dissue.net/38464/38369/39311/92822/index.html?21523
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